Lisa Driscoll

From: Julie Ortiz <abjortiz@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 4:11 PM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Measure X Committee

Discovery Bay at present can only rely on the limited available resources from the Contra Costa Sheriff’s Depart and
California Highway Patrol to keep our town and adjacent highway safe from marauders. We are “the last outpost” on
the most eastern side of Contra Costa County and a fast getaway for anyone in town or out of town to perpetrate illegal
activities that they know the CHP and sheriff are ill-equipped to handle because of less than adequate staffing.
Approved funding by the Measure X committee towards additional law enforcement in our town would definitely help
deter criminals from thinking our town and byways are an easy target and escape route. Additional need is a
detective(s) to further investigate and apprehend anyone associated with illegal activities. Maybe just a pipe dream, but
what an achievement if our County was known as a safe haven for the respectable and not the criminals because of the
presence and enforcement of the sheriff and police.



